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Dear Pharmacy Professional/Stakeholder,
 
SAPC e-Note: Launch of Pharmacy Month 2025 – Invitation to  Webinar
 
The South African Pharmacy Council, in collaboration with the National Department of Health,
the Independent Community Pharmacy Association and the Pharmaceutical Society of South
Africa, is proud to announce the launch of Pharmacy Month 2025.
 
In an effort to educate and engage with all stakeholders, the Pharmacy Month Working Group is
hosting a webinar to launch the Pharmacy Month campaign. Under the theme “Think Health,
Think Pharmacy – One Profession, Many Roles”, the webinar will give a glimpse of the myriad of
services pharmacists offer in all sectors of Pharmacy.
 
The webinar will take place on Thursday, 14 August 2025, at 19h00 and will be hosted on
Microsoft Teams. To join the webinar, simply click on this link: https://bit.ly/PharmacyMonth2025 
 
Join us as we explore pharmacy as a profession and the value it adds to our nation’s health
care!
 

 
Yours sincerely,
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https://bit.ly/PharmacyMonth2025


Vincent Tlala
Registrar/CEO  
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